
PRO BONO WEEK IS COMING TO THE  

SOUTHERN DISTRICT OF FLORIDA 

 

MONDAY OCTOBER 23 - 8:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m. 

Behind the Myth of Bankruptcy Pro Bono:  A half-day seminar followed by a lunch panel including 
bankruptcy judges.  For experienced and new bankruptcy practitioners - Basics and beyond as well 
as tips for doing pro bono and low bono cases.  Available in all three divisions. CLE credit too.  More 
info to follow. 

 

FRIDAY NOVEMBER 3 – [IMMEDIATELY FOLLOWING THE VIEW FROM THE BENCH AT JUNGLE ISLAND] 

Pro Bono Recognition Event AND Luncheon honoring Judge Paul G. Hyman, Jr. 

Come for the seminar and stay for lunch.  The Bankruptcy Bar Association of the Southern District of 
Florida and the Florida Network of the International Women's Insolvency and Restructuring 
Confederation have organized a luncheon at which the Bankruptcy Court will recognize our 2016 - 
2017 pro bono volunteers as well as bestow the first Bankruptcy Chief Judge's Pro Bono Award, and 
at which we will all honor Judge Hyman as he leaves the bankruptcy bench after 24 years.  Watch 
the BBA website for more details, registration information and cost.  Attendance at VFTB is not 
required to attend the luncheon, but the VFTB is a worthwhile CLE program. 

 

AND LOTS IN BETWEEN.  LOOK FOR THE PRO BONO WEEK CALENDAR ON THE 

BANKRUPTCY COURT WEBSITE BEGINNING THE FIRST WEEK IN OCTOBER. 


